
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 16th September 2022

Huge well done to all children for starting the new school year. 

They have all been amazing and have settled in brilliantly. Here’s 

to a more normal year for 2022 – 2023!

PE Days

Please come in wearing your PE kit on these days:

Penguins – Monday and Friday Puffins  - Tuesday and Wednesday 
Outdoor clothing (wellies and waterproof trousers) should remain in school in a named 

bag. A coat should be brought in every day. Hat and sun cream when needed. 

What we will be learning…

• Beginning our topic on ‘Wild’ link to the book by Emily Hughes

• Maths – Looking at Place Value with number within 10

• Phonics – Phase 3 sounds – j, v, w, x, z, zz, y, qu and ch

• Science and Geography – Looking at seasonal changes and the weather

PLEASE REMEMBER…

 Read at home every night and talk about their reading books. Please record what page 

they read to in the comments section. Books can be changed every day.  We are in the 

process of assessing the children’s reading levels.  This may mean your child comes home 

with a different book band to what they had previously. 

 As mentioned at our Meet the Teacher sessions, please look over the KIRF for this term 

(numbers to 20) and sign in the box labelled KIRF in the school diary. 

 There are lots of useful pages in the diaries, such as the Common Exception words. 

All the children will be put into our School Houses (Arundel, Bodium, Hever and Windsor). We  

give house points to reward a variety of positive behaviours and achievements and these will go 

towards both an individual and House total. If they have older siblings, houses will be the same.
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